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The Michigan Association of Orthodontics is pleased to report we had another successful annual 
meeting. This year’s annual meeting was in person with 115 attendees. We are grateful to be able to be 
back in person and to provide a productive meeting to our members. Plans are underway for our next 
annual meeting on March 11, 2022 in Ann Arbor, MI at the Kensington Hotel. Michael native, Jay 
Bowman will be giving two talks ;  

Drastic Plastic:  Strategies to Improve the Predictability of Clear Aligners and Uno, Dos, Tres:  All Screws 
in One Place. 

A staff program with LeAnn Peniche is also being finalized. Information of CE and registration will be 
sent out soon.  

Brandon Shoukri is our current president, Nathen Thomas is our president elect. All board positions are 
filled, as always please contact me, your GLAO component director, or any other board member with 
any questions or concerns, or interest in serving on the MAO/GLAO board. 

I wish all of you a wonderful and safe Holiday Season. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Fatima Ahmed DMD., MS 
Michigan component Director | 
ahmedfa@umich.edu  
440.463.0939 
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